
BCRG update 6_2012, Calling all Brooklyn Industries, May 16 BCRG 

meeting 

1) Calling all Brooklyn industries! 
 

Our planning for the May BCRG meeting (16 May) is not proving fruitful: we are 

finding it difficult to get industry reps who are available to present on the night. 

This is the first time that we have been unable to fill this important part of the 

agenda. 

This is a great opportunity for you to let the community know about your 

company’s initiatives to reduce dust, noise or odour. It would involve a short 

presentation (up to 10 minutes), and then participation in our 

question/answer/discussion panel alongside other speakers for the night.  

Previous industry speakers at BCRG have found it to be a very worthwhile 

experience in building positive relationships with the community and promoting 

their initiatives. Some industries have used it as an effective means of providing 

information about a proposal that they will later seek formal feedback on. 

If you would be prepared to speak, please contact jen@kismetforward.com.au / 

0418 373 352 or Andrea (eo.bcrg@gmail.com) asap. 

Thank you! 

2) BCRG Community Forum  

 
The next BCRG forum is Wednesday, May 16th, 2012 at 6.00pm for a 6.30pm 

start, at the Brooklyn Community Centre, Cypress Avenue Brooklyn. 

 

 

Thank you  

Andrea Mason 

Executive Officer 

Brooklyn Community Reference Group 

Ph: 0427 338 482 

Email: eo.bcrg@gmail.com 
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